
Subject: Oregon House Bill 3508 

  

I wanted to write you a brief statement of support for 3508. I am currently part-time faculty at 

Chemeketa Community College and, although I have never had a summer class that was 

cancelled, I have had a few cancellations during the normal school year when enrollment was 

low and that loss of income hurts a lot when it happens. Any kind of safety net that would allow 

part-time faculty to survive a low-enrollment term is worth consideration. Thank you for your 

time. 

 

Robert Moore 

History Instructor 

Chemeketa Community College 

 


